
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Monday 14th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,   
 
I am writing to you to let you know about some statutory changes to Nursery hours that will be in place 
from September 2025. We are no longer charging a lunchtime cover hour from 11.30 am – 12.30 pm as 
this is often not an optional charge for many parents when they are at work and they have no choice but to 
pay. This means that our core funded hours will be from 9. 00 am – 3.00 pm for a full day without incurring 
an extra charge if you should choose. Sessions are now as follows: 

• 9 - 3pm (full day) 

• 9 - 12pm (morning session) 

• 12 - 3pm (afternoon session)  

However, if your child attends for the full day from September and you would like your child to attend 
during the school hours of 8.45am – 3.15 pm then there will be a charge of £2.50. If you require wrap 
around care before 8.45am or after 3.15pm then this via our before and after school club and is booked 
and charged separately.  
  
Summary of Hours 

 
Please do not hesitate to ask me if you have any questions about this. 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Kathie McMaster 
Nursery Manager and Early Years Lead 
 

Morning session 
9 am – 12.00 pm  (3 hours)  

  CORE HOURS 
  

Afternoon session 
12.00 pm – 3.00 pm  (3 hours) 

  CORE HOURS 
  

Early Start and Late Finish 
8.45 am – 9.00 am  
3.00 – 3.15 pm  

 Non – CORE HOURS  
 Optional charge of £ 2.50 (for both)  
 *This can be booked if your child is staying for the     

full day. 


